
Ref. No. 631/2023 

7 April 2023 

Nguyen Thanh Truc Ph.D. 
Rector
Tay Nguyen University 

Subject: Invitation to attend the AUN-QA Chief Quality Officers’ Meeting 2023, Bangkok 

Dear Nguyen Thanh Truc Ph.D., 

The ASEAN University Network (AUN) is proud to announce the organization of the AUN-QA Chief Quality 

Officers’ (CQOs’) Meeting on September 8, 2023 at the Berkeley Hotel Pratunam. The AUN-QA CQOs’ Meeting is 

a platform to update and discuss the relevance and dynamics of AUN-QA systems and mechanisms, and issues arose 

during the AUN-QA operations that need to be tackled to better facilitate the AUN-QA activities in the years to come. 

Following previous practices, participants of this platform are encouraged to also attend the AUN-QA International 

Conference from 6–7 September, 2023. 

On behalf of the AUN Secretariat, we are pleased to invite one representative from your university to attend the AUN-

QA Chief Quality Officers’ Meeting.  

To confirm the participation, please fill in your information at http://www.aunqaic2023.org preferably by 18 August 

2023. Please be informed that the cost of accommodation, transportation, and local hospitalities will be borne by the 

sending university.  

We would highly appreciate it if our invitation receives your favorable support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Choltis Dhirathiti, Ph.D. 

Executive Director 

ASEAN University Network 

Enclosure: Draft Event Profile 

Tentative Program 

AUN-QA International Conference Leaflet 

Contact Person:  

Soranee Chuyingsakultip 

Program Officer and Aide to Chief of AUN-QA 

aunqaic2023@gmail.com 

http://www.aunqaic2023.org/

